

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

23rd September 2022

Brainiacs of the Week:

Cairo	Charlie and Ralphy
Cardiff	Megan and Frankie
London	Mason and Kiki
Lisbon	Christina and Evie
Paris	Mila and Buster
Prague	Michael and Kayne
Washington	Sophie and Charlie
Wellington	Austeja and Jamie
Warsaw	Jessie and Alicia

Year 3 – have had a very busy week and have been working incredibly hard. They have used their knowledge of place value to complete calculations using the method of expanded addition in Maths, focusing on the correct layout of their work. In English, Year 3 became the old man from 'The Tin Forest' and have recounted the events of the story through a diary entry. They have imagined wide, windswept places and put themselves in the shoes of another person. In Humanities, they completed their topic by asking questions and exploring the impact of humans on the local area and across the UK. Year 3 have begun their Science topic of 'Plants' by looking at the parts of a plant and their functions. They have also set up two investigations and are looking forward to discovering the results next week!

This Week In School...

Year 4 – have continued to write a non-chronological report about plastic pollution. They have worked very hard to include determiners, expanded noun phrases and have been trying very hard to use some of the Year 3/4 spelling words. In Maths they have counted in 25s, rounded to the nearest 1000 and have been ordering four-digit numbers. In Science, they have reweighed their investigation (do gases have weight?) and London class found that their bottle of lemonade had the biggest difference in weight after being left open all week. They are looking forward to their next experiment which involves changing the state of chocolate!

Year 5 – have been using their place value knowledge to compare and order numbers all the way up to one million. They have also been tackling trickier problems in Arithmetic and have been challenging themselves to write the date in Roman numerals. In English, the pupils have finished their narrative, re-telling the story of 'The Girl and the Fox'. They have impressed everyone with the amazing detail they have included in these stories. In Humanities, they have been focusing on rivers and how they can change. The children have been naming the different parts of river systems and can explain how meanders are formed.

Year 6 – have worked really hard in Maths. They have started to think about the 4 operations and practised solving problems using written methods of addition and subtraction. In English, they have begun to write a narrative inspired by the short film 'Origins'. They have focussed on creating effective and engaging character and setting descriptions using features from the Y6 success criteria.

<u>Ivertastics!</u> Well done to:

Remi, Megan and Buster!

School Photos Now Available!

Paper copies of the ordering information for the pupil photos have gone home this week with the children. Copies can be provided for any parents/guardians who need a duplicate, please let the school reception know.



Please remember to send your children into school with their doats/jackets.

The weather is very changeable this time of year!

Our office email is office@ivjs.school

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.



Iver Village
Junior School

Date	Event	
	Y6 PGL	
29 th	Information	
Sept	Meeting (via	
	Zoom)	
6 th	Flu Vaccinations	
Oct	Day (all years)	
14 th	School Disco!	
Oct	SCHOOL DISCO!	
17 th	Y6 PGL Trip	
Oct		
24 th – 28 th Oct		
HALF TERM		
31 st	INSET Day	
Oct		
1 st	Children Return	
Nov	Ciliaren Ketain	

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Don't forget we are a <u>NUT FREE</u> school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

REMINDER FLU Vaccinations

The School Nurse team are joining us on Thursday 6th October to administer this year's flu vaccination to pupils.

Please note, this is an **OPT IN** vaccination that will take place in school. To make sure your child gets their vaccine, please ensure you sign your child up for theirs!

For more information, please click the link for the full letter from The

Buckinghamshire School Immunisation Team:

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/flu-vaccinations-2022-all-years

Year 6 DGL Information Meeting

We will be sending out a Zoom meeting link to the parents of the children who will be attending this year's PGL. The meeting will take place on Thursday 29th September at 5.30pm and will hopefully answer your questions about the trip. Please also remember to bring in any forms you may have outstanding regarding the trip as soon as possible. Thank you.

ATTENDANCE

Please remember, due to the disrupted schooling the children have had over the last 2/3 years, it is even more important that children are in school as much as possible to catch up on their education.

Please be aware that holidays during term are not authorised and Buckinghamshire Council will soon be fining parents for extended absences.

IVJSTours Available

We have a range of dates available for families who are considering joining us here at IVJS. If anyone would like to view the school, please click or scan the QR code below.

Please note, this is for parents/guardians of children who are <u>NOT</u> currently attending IVJS.



<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> week:

Flu Vaccinations

<u>Copies of school letters are</u> <u>available on our website</u> Funeral Words Of The Week...
Suit Grime Infectious
Salute
Agree Building Precaution